
May 6, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Roy Giampaoli 

Editor/Publisher 

P.O. Box 5676 

Chico, CA 95927 

 

Dear Mr. Giampaoli: 

 

This is to confirm receipt of your correspondence dated April 30, 1996.  All members of the Review 

Board have seen your letter. 

 

Thank you for your continuing interest in the work of the Assassination Records Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 


